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Red Warriors Vietnam Association 

 

May 9, 2020 

Subject: 2020 Red Warriors Vietnam Association Reunion 

To My Fellow Red Warriors: 

The Red Warriors Vietnam Association board and I have been monitoring the COVID-19 

pandemic since March and we have serious concerns about proceeding with the reunion in 

2020. We are all in a high risk demographic group and it would be ill advised to proceed 

with a reunion in 2020. Hopefully, by the fall of 2021, we will have a vaccine and proven 

therapies to combat the virus. 

I believe that the low registration number for the reunion this September is not an 

indication of lack of interest, but rather legitimate concerns among our Red Warriors and 

their families about the danger of a large get-together in this trying time. 

We have decided to reschedule our reunion for the fall of 2021.  We will gather our band 

of Red Warriors on September 24, 25 and 26, 2021 at the Hilton Kansas City Airport.  We 

are still finalizing the details of the revised contract and room rates and we will update you 

with the information in the very near future. 

Those of you who made hotel room reservations for the reunion will need to call the hotel 

and cancel. 

Hilton Kansas City Airport 

(816) 891-8900 

For the Red Warriors who already paid for their reunion registration, AFR will refund the 

fee minus their $15 administrative fee.  If you paid by check, your refund will be a check 

and if you paid by credit card, the fee will be credited back to your card.  Please allow two 

weeks for your refund, as AFR is working with a reduced staff. 

More to come later as we progress through this difficult period. 

Sincerely, 

Herb 


